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SYCAMORE FROM PIEDMONT DRIVE TO 21ST AND 21ST FROM SYCAMORE TO
WILSHIRE TO BE CLOSED TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2021, THROUGH
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2021

CLOVIS, NM - The City of Clovis will be closing the northbound lane of traffic on Sycamore
Street between Piedmont Drive to 21st Street and the eastbound lane on 21st Street from
Sycamore Street to Wilshire beginning at 7:00a.m., Tuesday, September 21, 2021, through
Wednesday, September 22, 2021. The New Mexico Gas Company will be completing gas line
repairs during this time. The public is asked to adhere to all traffic signs.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact JD Gutierrez at (575)
763-8429.
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